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Attached for the Planning Commission's record and review are the following supplementary 
information items: 

1. Comment letter from Peg Anderson, SoHum Housing, received via email July 6, 2019.

2. Excerpted slides from Sam Tsemberis’ “Pathways Housing First, A person-center approach” 
from the 2018 Housing First Partners Conference.
The slide deck is mentioned in Janelle’s email dated June 18, 2019, included as Attachment 
6 of the July 11, 2019 Planning Commission staff report.  The original slide deck was over 100 
slides in length.   The excerpted slides were selected by Janelle. 
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July 5th 2019 

To the Planning Commission:   

This letter is to commend you on your proposal for a new housing element for Humboldt County. 
Not  

only does your plan recognize the severity of our housing crisis but acknowledges  the plight of 
those  

with no  option for safe shelter at the present. 

As a homeless advocate in Southern Humboldt,  I see several items that could help our area: 

H-IM56-Safe Parking Program. There are several unused church parking lots that could be used.

H-IM57-Temporary Shelter Options.  This would so important for our most vulnerable on the
street; women, children ,the elderly and the disabled, for more immediate respite.

H-IM58- Alternative Lodge Park. This would enable our community ,to build a village of small
units {detached bedroom units] with common use facilities.

The  effects of implementing these projects would  be very positive for the general community: 

Vagrancy , theft and panhandling would lessen in the shopping areas. 

Having bathing and toilet facilities would increase the health and wellness of the street 
population and  
protect our river and watershed. 

Litter and garbage would hopefully lessen with regulated and organized camps. 

Our fire danger is extreme in Southern Humboldt. We must reduce the need for cooking and 
warming fires. 

Thank you for this visionary proposal, 
Peg Anderson 
SoHum Housing Opportunities 
Garberville, Ca. 
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